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FIRE SPRINKLER INSTALLATION 
CERTIFICATION REQUIREMENTS 

 

 

As of January 1st, 2019 the City of Mountain View-Fire Department shall be 

enforcing the full extent of the adopted regulation, which states all fire sprinkler 

fitters must be certified. These regulations also pertain to trainees and apprentices, 

which requires they shall obtain certification to work on a job site. Documentation of 

formal certification shall be submitted at time of initial fire sprinkler plan check.   

 

Contractors identified as not abiding by these new requirements can receive a stop 

work order or have their fire sprinkler plans revoked during the project. 
 
 

 
For specific code adoption and regulations visit: 

www.leginfo.legislature.ca.gov 
Assembly Bill 433 

 
 
If you have questions regarding the requirements, please call the Fire Division staff during 
regular phone hours:  8:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M. at (650) 903-6313. 
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